
Class 2 News

 
Welcome back to School! We hope you had a 
wonderful Easter holiday and are looking 
forward to the new term ahead. 
 
We have more exciting topics planned for this 
term and with your continued support we are 
sure they will be a huge success. On the next 
page you will find an outline of what we will 
be covering across the curriculum in the 
Summer term. Don’t forget to browse 
through some of the useful websites related 
to our topics. 
 
Just a quick reminder- school opens at 
8:40am and ends at 3.15pm and if you 
should need to contact school the telephone 
number is 01429 870254.   
 
If you have any problems or questions about 
any part of your child’s school life, please do 
not hesitate to contact school. We want 
every child to feel happy and safe!  
 
Please remember to check Seesaw for 
updates         
 
Many thanks,  

           Class 2 Team 
 

PE Kit Reminder 

PE days- Monday and Wednesday. 
PE kit- White / navy t-shirt, navy jogging 
bottoms/leggings, navy jogging top (no hood) and 
trainers. 

Homework 
Homework 
Homework will be sent out at the beginning of the half term and 
will include two tasks. The first a research activity and the second a 
creative task, both based on the topic. Details of when this should 
be handed in are on the homework sheets and on Seesaw.   
Reading 
Reading at home is extremely important! We would love to see your 
child’s ‘Home Reading Diaries’ at least three times a week, signed 
by the person who has listened to them read. Your child will take a 
book home from school that is appropriate for them and also have 
access to the Bug Club where books and games will be added 
weekly. I would be grateful if you could ensure your child’s reading 
diary is always in school on a Friday. 
Spellings/Phonics 
Work is done every day at school on the children’s spellings.  We 
will send a new set of spellings every week for your child to learn 
based on what they have been doing in school. If you could practise 
these with your children, we would greatly appreciate it.  The 
children will be tested on these spellings every Friday. Please ensure 
their spelling book is in school on a Friday. 
Maths 
Year 1 – Counting forwards and backwards to 100 from any 
number, practise number bonds to 10 and 20, counting in ones, 
twos fives and tens. 
Year 2 – 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables and the division facts. 
Your child will also have access to Times Table Rock Stars when it 
is appropriate for them. 

       

Uniform 
We love all the children to wear school uniform. It gives the 
children a sense of pride and belonging to the school and it looks 
wonderful! 
 Navy blue sweatshirt, jumper  
    or cardigan. 
 Navy blue or grey skirt/pinafore 
 Blue, grey or black trousers 
 White or blue polo shirt 
 Blue gingham dress 
 Sensible, black footwear (no trainers) 

Jewellery shouldn’t 
be worn for health 
and safety reasons. 
Please help us to 

enforce this. 

Please ensure that all 
your child’s personal 
clothing and property 

is clearly named. 
 
 

Useful websites for you and your child to visit. 
 
ActiveLearn: Login (activelearnprimary.co.uk) 
School Code: LQT3 
 
Daily 10 - Mental Maths Challenge - Topmarks 
 
Kings and Queens 
Monarchs and leaders - KS1 History - BBC 
Bitesize 
 
Festivals around the world 
Celebrations - BBC Bitesize 
Festivals from around the world | National 
Geographic Kids (natgeokids.com) 

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?e=-1&c=0#bugclub_phonics
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkrkscw
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkrkscw
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z478gwx/articles/zb33pg8
https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/primary-resource/festivals-from-around-the-world/
https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/primary-resource/festivals-from-around-the-world/


 



 


